We are continuing to operate under the Washington State Phase 4 Safe Start Plan. Thank you to everyone for doing your part to help stop the spread of this virus! Please pray for a continued decline and end to this virus. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]SUNDAY SERVICES: We are continuing to have Worship Services on Sundays at 8am and 10:30am. We are thankful that we can continue to hold in-person services! The CBSR leadership is committed to the health and well-being of our entire congregation, therefore: 
MASKS ARE RECOMMENDED: We recommend everyone to wear mask when not sitting down in the sanctuary.  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/pdfs/choosingSaferAct.pdf?v=1 

What to expect when you arrive: You will be greeted at the door by a nurse who will take your temperature, ask you some health questions, and ask you to use hand sanitizer. Then you will be asked to sign our attendance sheet and be seated in the Sanctuary.
 	Every other pew has been “roped” off in order to maintain 6’ distancing. The Sanctuary will be cleaned and sanitized after each service. Nursery is open for the first six children who are 2-4 years old at the 10:30am service only.

